Please read or summarize the letter to students BEFORE visiting the DMS National History Day Showcase in the 7th and 8th grade hallways -

Dear visitors to the DMS National History Day Showcase,

We are SO excited that you will be observing our presentations.  There are a few things we would like you to know before you visit.  The 8th graders have worked hard to do legitimate, academic research, and to become experts on their historical topics.  They need you to be supportive and encouraging, so if you make comments it would be great to hear things like, “That group did a great job!” or “Wow, they worked really hard on that.” 

When you are walking through the Showcase there will be many different displays.  When you approach the display you can LOOK at the exhibit, website, etc., but please do not touch. After you read or observe a presentation feel free to ask questions such as:

· How did you conduct your research?

· How did you choose your topic?

· How does your project relate to the NHD theme (Reform, Reaction and Revolution)?

 Again, they have worked hard and even if you do not feel that they have done a good job, please only make positive comments when you are in the Showcase. Please do not show disrespect or rudeness during your visit or you will be asked to leave.

We hope you enjoy your visit to the National History Day Showcase.  This is a project all 8th graders participate in through Social Studies.  We hope that you learn some exciting facts about the people, events, wars, and movements that have shaped World and United States History.

Thank you for your support,

Mr. Carlquist, Mr. Griffin, and Mrs. Hancock


National History Day presentations are only running during 4th and 5th block on February 8th, so if you would like to attend please email Mr. Carlquist or Mrs. Hancock know by Friday, February 3rd.    You can come during the following times:


12-12:20				- 1:20- 1:40


12:20-12:40				- 1:40 – 2:00


12:40-1:00				- 2:00 – 2:20





8th grade students will be missing their 4th or 5th block on Wednesday February 8th because many of our judges are professionals from the community.  That is a GREEN DAY!  Please help students plan ahead.











